
St Pancras Catholic Primary School 
Autumn Term Newsletter -  19th October 2020 

In St Pancras, we are loving and kind, we pray and we play, we learn and      

explore through our faith everyday.  

News from school… From Class 2. 

This term in Year 2 we had some exciting visitors come to 

stay!  

We have been caring for 10 cater-

pillars. The children have watched 

them grow daily shedding their 

skin 4 times. Once they were fully 

grown, the caterpillars formed themselves into a chrysalis (or pupa) – 

a kind of vessel in which the caterpillars change into butterflies. The chrysalis’s hardened and it 

took a couple of weeks for any further changes. After this time the cases around the butterflies 

began to split open and out emerged some beautiful Painted Lady butterflies. Initially the butter-

flies clung onto the sides of the net and were still. We discov-

ered their wings were wet and they were waiting for them to 

dry. We fed the butterflies’ nectar water soaked onto flowers, 

oranges and bananas. After all had emerged and we had given 

them a few days to build up their strength it was time to release 

them into the wild. Well done Year 2—we have had a fantastic 

start to the year! 

From Mrs Martin:  It feels like this half term has gone by in the blink of an eye and I am so proud of the way the children 

have returned and resumed their learning with such focus.  We have spent this half term identifying and plugging gaps in 

learning and we are already seeing great progress.   I want to thank parents for the support they have given the school in ad-

justing to new routines and protocols.  It has been a learning curve for us all.  I hope you all have a lovely half term break. 

Attendance: 95%               Attendance target: 97% 
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Courage                          

Creativity                                                                   
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Stewardship 
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4th January PD Day (No.3) 

Children return to school on 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 
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House Captains and House points 

 

When we returned to school in September we introduced new 

houses with new saints.  The Year 6 children made videos to be 

elected as house captains and the rest of the school watched these 

videos in class and then voted. 

Our new House Captains and Vice Captains are: 

St Oscar Romero:  Teon and Michael 

St Teresa of Calcutta: Tilly and Filip 

St Jean Paul:  Aisha and Danny 

St Josephine Bakhita:  Tife and Alicia 

 

Thank you to Aisha and Danny for doing a lovely video on Thursday 

for the feast day of St Jean Paul. 

The House captains and vices have counted up the House points for 

this half term and the results are: 

St Oscar Romero:  478 

St Teresa of Calcutta: 398 

St Jean Paul:  507 

St Josephine Bakhita:  566 

 

Congratulations to the children of St Josephine’s House!  Tife and 

Alicia will be recording a video for you soon to let you know when 

your non-uniform day will be. 

 

 




